
Feast  in  the  Field  dinner
blends regional food and wine
Four  distinguished  wineries  –  Chalk  Hill  Estate,  Kuleto
Estate, Three Rivers and Sebastiani – are on board for the
Shaw Family Farm’s Feast in the Field dinner, slated for Aug.
21 in Truckee.

A portion of the event’s proceeds will go to
support  Slow  Food  Lake  Tahoe,  a  grassroots
movement that links the pleasure of food with
the  commitment  to  community  and  the
environment.

Three of the wineries are Northern California natives and one
comes from an up and coming Washington wine region.

“Winery representatives will be present at the event to share
the passions and inspirations behind the varietals selected,”
explained event organizer Scott Corridan, adding that wine
will  be  available  for  purchase,  as  well  as  wine  club
memberships.

The evening commences with a 4pm wine reception and tour of
the Shaw Family Farm in Glenshire. Guests will then proceed to
a dinner featuring a selection of seasonal and farm grown
specialties, prepared by Barbara Mills of Back of the House
Catering, which will be paired with selections from the above
four wineries.

Tickets are $150 per person and include a four-course dinner
served in the Pine Meadows followed by dessert and dancing.

Feast in the Field takes place at the Shaw Family Farm located
in Glenshire at 12654 Samuel Drive, Truckee. For more menu
details or to purchase tickets, call (530) 550.2252.
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